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Dear Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forest,

Please accept my comments on the 2022 IDFG Sheep Collaring Project (Salmon and Red River Ranger
Districts).

The Forest Service (FS) should reject Idaho Fish and Game's (IDFG) request to use helicopters to pursue,
capture, and collar up to 20 bighorn sheep in the Gospel Hump and Frank Church-River of No Return
Wildernesses, including the Salmon Wild and Scenic River corridor.

The use of helicopters in Wilderness is prohibited by the Wilderness Act and the Forest Service's Wilderness
implementing regulations. The use of helicopters in the Wild and Scenic River corridor is also prohibited by the
Frank Church-River of No Return Management Plan. This project has nothing to do with managing Wilderness
and must be rejected.

The Forest Service needs to uphold the law and reject IDFG's latest proposal for motorized intrusion and
intentional trammeling of the Gospel Hump and Frank Church-River of No Return Wildernesses in Idaho. IDFG
needs to conduct this project outside of Wilderness.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Beverly Minn

2723 Lincoln Ave SW
Bandon, OR 97411
808-754-4670



